
 

            18/03/2023 – 26th Sha’baan 1444 

Saturday Madrasah Parent Newsletter - Ramadhaan 
 

Dear Parent/Carer                              
 

Assalaamu Alaykum  W. W.                                     
 

I take this opportunity to write to parents at a time when the blessed month of Ramadhaan is 

upon us, followed by Eidul-Fitr. I hope and pray that Ramadhaan brings with it, all the 

Barakaat, spirituality, forgiveness and strength, that we all need to enrich our lives. We are 

fortunate, that this year, April School holidays falls within Ramadhaan which is an 

opportune time to dedicate maximum servitude and time to our Lord. 
 

I make Duaa’ your child is also enjoying Saturday Madrasah and hope that Ramadhaan 

becomes a special time for them too. Time spent in the Masjid, especially during the period 

where one is young, is invaluable. The Hadeeth mentions that the shade of our Lords throne 

on Yawmul-Qiyamah will be enjoyed by the category of youth who grew up in the worship 

of Him (s.w.t.). 
 

The guidance of our Muslim teachers and companionship of fellow Muslim pupils also gives 

our children a sense of belonging, confidence and identity. 
 

We hope parents continue supporting their child/ren along with lots of Duaa’ to ensure the 

continued success of the Madrasah.  
 

**Ramadhaan Kareem & Eidun Saeed** 

Hendon Saturday Madrasah wishes you a very Blessed Ramadhaan & Happy Eid 1444 
 

Ramadhaan Schedule: 

Saturday Madrasah OPEN: 
Timing for these 3 Saturdays is: 10:30am to 12:45pm 

• 25th March 

• 1st April 

• 8th April 

Saturday Madrasah CLOSED • 15th April 

• 22nd April 

❖ Madrasah Resumes On: Sat 29th April 2023 at the normal start time of 10am.  
 

Kind Regards 
 

Wassalaamu Alaykum W. W. 

                                                                                       

Shaykh Yusuf Rawat  

Head Teacher 


